
 

Ref: 71 /IQAC/2023-24                                                               Date: 20.09.2023 

 

To,                                                                                                       
     The Registrar, 
     Dr. Rammanohar Lohia Avadh University, 
     Ayodhya 
Sub.: Submission of 2023-24 feedback from various stakeholders related to our 
curriculum and syllabus - Reg. 

 

Respected Sir, 

          We are very much thankful to Dr. Rammanohar Lohia Avadh University for 
considering most of our previous suggestions and incorporating them in the curriculum 
and syllabus. 
          We had taken feedback from various stakeholders (Students, Teachers, Alumni, 
Parents and Employers) of our institution for enhancing the academic quality, and 
identifying the gaps in the curriculum as per the current requirement.  
           We have listed below the key suggestions related to curriculum and syllabus. We 
are very pleased to bring this to your kind notice for further actions and improvements. 
Suggestions related to curriculum and syllabus: 
 
1. Specialization in each and every subject need to be offered both the U.G. and P.G. 

level. 
2. Students’ participation not just in academic activities but in extra curricular also 

should be increased. 
3. From the point of view, it is requested to make computer skilled a mandatory subject 

in any one year of U.G. course. 
4. Access to syllabus-based books should be provided. 
5. Change of stream (From humanities to Commerce and from Commerce to 

Humanities) needs to be allowed according to NEP 2020. 
                                                 Thanking You. 

 

Principal 

 

 

 



 

 

Ref: 57  /IQAC/2022-23                                                               Date: 27.08.2022 

 

To,                                                                                                       
     The Registrar, 
     Dr. Rammanohar Lohia Avadh University, 
     Ayodhya 
Sub.: Submission of 2022-23 feedback from various stakeholders related to our 
curriculum and syllabus - Reg. 

 

Respected Sir, 

          We are very much thankful to Dr. Rammanohar Lohia Avadh University for 
considering most of our previous suggestions and incorporating them in the curriculum 
and syllabus. 
          We had taken feedback from various stakeholders (Students, Teachers, Alumni, 
Parents and Employers) of our institution for enhancing the academic quality, and 
identifying the gaps in the curriculum as per the current requirement.  
           We have listed below the key suggestions related to curriculum and syllabus. We 
are very pleased to bring this to your kind notice for further actions and improvements. 
Taking into consideration the feedback we received from students and teachers we bring 
the following points for your kind consideration. 
1. The university can think of not just prescribing the benefits of the student 

community. 
2. Courses in language and literature and other humanities have been dumped with 

traditional syllabus that can be updated. 
 

                                                 Thanking You. 

 

Principal 

 


